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Meriam Process Technologies compliance relative to European Union Directives

Dear Valued Customer,

Meriam Process Technologies provides the following information regarding EU Directives
2002/96/EC and 2002/95/EC which is commonly referred to as (WEEE — Waste Electrical and
Electronic Equipment) and (RoHS — Reduction of Hazardous Substances).

The EU has passed directives that require the reduction of hazardous material linked to heavy
metals and flame-retardants. The RoHS directive specifies that from July 1, 2006 new electrical
and electronic equipment shall not contain Lead (Pb), Mercury (Hg), Cadmium (Cd), Hexavalent
Chromium (Cr®), Polybrominated Biphenyls (PBB), or Polybrominated Diphenyl Ethers (PBDE)
with the exclusion of those items listed as exempt in the annex to Directive 2002/95/EC. The
WEEE directive gives guidance on the reuse, recycling, and disposal of items with the metal
listed above.

Meriam Process Technologies is committed to the compliance of the RoHS and WEEE
directives. Alternative materials and vendors are currently being identified and evaluated to bring
relevant products into compliance for the European market. The compliant product will be
labeled or marked in some manner to identify compliance.

The specific material that is currently found in Meriam Process Technologies products includes
Lead, which is used in the soldering process.

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact us through the numbers below:

Jason Dewar Russ Kocka
Quality Manager Process Engineer
216-281-1100 ext:2229 216-281-1100 ext:2261
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